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Phoenix Contact brings the new Zipcord patch cable for fibre-optic-based data cabling to the market. The patch cables are available in custom cable lengths with different combinations of the LC-Duplex, SC-Duplex, ST and FSMA plug-in connectors and offer excellent optical and mechanical transmission characteristics. 

Featuring protection class IP 20, the patch cables are suitable for transmission rates up to 10 Gbps in protected indoor applications such as data centres or office cabling. The insertion loss of the patch cables are less than 0.3 dB with over 35 dB for return loss, in compliance with IEC 61300-3. 

The Zipcord patch cables are designed according to the OM1 fibre category (62.5/125 µm) and fulfill fire safety regulations according to UL OFNR and LSZH. The complete article as a preassembled cabling solution is UL-listed.
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